From: Judy Millerd

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Hog Farms#5264-W
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:17:10 AM

To whom it may concern,

As a citizen and user of our national treasure, the Buffalo River, | beg you to stop the permit that would
allow the C&H Hog Farms to contaminate our beautiful river!

Thank you for reading,
Judy Millerd

Sent from my iPhone
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